
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 18, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Bentley Track Repair Project

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to award the Bentley Track repair project to Nagle Paving, located 
in Novi, Michigan in the total amount of $116,500, which includes 6% contingency.

RATIONALE:

This recommendation is to repair areas on the Bentley track with large cracks and then 
seal the entire track. These repairs will make the use of the Bentley track safer for all 
who use it.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Sinking Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


